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. P / 24th August, 1937,

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 2lst
instant in reply to the enquiry in the classing letfer
of the 16th for dynamo test sheets in the case of the
Motor Tanker "ESSO BOLIVAR", and regret to find that
the documents were already in this 0ffice, having been
sent with your communication of the 5th May last regarding
the Motorship "HENRY DUNDAS".

: Apologising for the trouble you have been
put to in the matter,
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

HANMBURG »
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